
 
 
To:       Hilbert Community 
From:  Jill Meyer 

Chair, President Search Committee 
Date:  October 27, 2017 
Re:      Search Update 
  
The Hilbert College President Search Committee has completed its series of campus 
meetings on the role of the president and desired skills.  Thank you to the student 
leaders, staff members, faculty, and trustees who participated in this process.  All of the 
suggestions and comments will contribute to our effort in a meaningful way.  
  
As part of her visit, Dr. Kate Haley of Haley Associates, who is serving as our 
consultant, met with the committee to discuss the recruitment process and the 
preparation of the search materials.   We expect to have the Search Profile completed 
in mid-November at which time the advertising/recruitment campaign will commence. 
  
Several members of the Hilbert family inquired about writing to the Search Committee 
on their individual perspectives on the presidency and the challenges facing the 
college.  These messages are helpful, and we welcome written comments.  
  
Please send comments, questions, suggestions, or written perspectives to: 
  
Jill Meyer                                                                                    
E-mail: jillm@baillie.com 
  
Rick Pinkowski                                     
Email: rickp@hilbert.edu  
  
  
Thank you.  
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